
Corporation of the Township of Brock

June 26, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: encroachment on municipal property

Our previous neighbour lived at the north end of said driveway 
and for thirty years, three was never an issue of blocking 
the driveway.

In retrospect, my husband and neighbour kept the laneway clear 
for each other, as neighbours do thus leaving access to my 
husband's shop on a daily basis.

After 35 years of tending to snow removal, gravel drops etc., we feel that 
in the interest of all parties, it would be beneficial and logical to allow 
the sale of said laneway to us.

Your consideration on our behalf would be gratefully appreciated. 
This is important to us.

Gary R. Bertram
P.S. Laneway in mention is the south portion and part east, what 
would resemble an L shape. Yours respectfully.




